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Upcoming Events
9/29 - School Pictures

9/30 - 6:30 pm - MMS 
Virtual Open House 

10/1 - School  Pictures

10/7 - Early Release

10/9 - Midterm

Click on this link for the 
School Calendar

Notes
School Picture day has arrived! Cohort A will be 
photographed on Tuesday, September 29th.  Order 
forms for Cohort A will be sent home on 
Monday,September 28th.  Cohort B will be 
photographed on Thursday, October 1st.  Order 
forms were sent home today. For a PDF of the 
order form, please click here.
Photos can also be ordered online at 
www.hockstudio.com

Grade Level Learning Plans
● Grade 6
● Grade 7
● Grade 8

Wellness 

Some  students may be anxious about returning to 
school.  See this attached link for tips on supporting 
anxious students.
Back to School Anxiety During COVID

In collaboration with the Hull board of Health, the 
influenza vaccine will be available to 
students/staff/siblings/parents at the Memorial 
Middle School.  Click the link to see the Vaccination 
Information Statement and to print the consent form.  
The flu vaccine will be administered to your child during 
the school day after the consent form is returned to 
school.
Flu vaccination consent form

Pirate Academy
Pirate Academy School Picture 
Day will be held in October. 
The date is to be determined. 
On Wednesday, September 
23rd, 7th grade Pirate 
Academy students joined the 
in-building students and 
teachers for a current events 
discussion on Zoom. Starting 
this Wednesday, all Pirate 
Academy students will be 
joining their grade levels for 
weekly Zoom discussions.
Feel free to e-mail Lisa Dillon 
at ldillon@town.hull.ma.us with 
questions.

https://www.hullpublicschools.org/node/14/events/month
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Cza_povfMxagcqEv8BsvmmSsFbsPQG3I/view?usp=sharing
http://www.hockstudio.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TqLQo8ohI2Hno2iQ2OavvxgIwGGaSo5A_2ptJIgpFDs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QgZvHuExC4cvImHg2Au-IvYNOh2o9JEJRIcAoDnOFFQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EG2SWeXdqyEBJRSPXffwx7nLmkOb3NYj0J3oyYUKsRE/edit?usp=sharing
https://childmind.org/article/back-to-school-anxiety-during-covid/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xm_8HkyfiWtW9U_-Ky-w-bHToMH5AEOQ/view?usp=sharing
mailto:ldillon@town.hull.ma.us

